
 

55th Anniversary Alumni Talk 

The SO Brothers’ Sharing on the Medical Profession and Law 

(14 February 2023) 

 

To celebrate our school’s 55th Anniversary, alumni with distinguished achievements in different 

fields are invited to share their learning and life experiences with our students. On 14 February 2023 

(Tuesday), we were honored to have invited Dr. SO Chun-kit, a Physician in the Accident & 

Emergency Team of Queen Elizabeth Hospital, and Prof. Albert SO Man-kit, Practising Solicitor and 

Chairman of Hong Kong Mediation and Arbitration Centre, to share valuable memories of their time 

in Heung Chung and work experiences with us. Students were deeply inspired by their sharing. 

 

 

 
Dr. SO Chun-kit (left) and Prof. Albert SO Man-kit (right) 

share precious moments of their time in Heung Chung 

 

 

Principal YUEN gives a welcoming speech  

 

 

 



 

5E MA Kui-shing (centre) hosts the sharing session 

 

 

Principal YUEN with the SO brothers 

Dr. SO Chun-kit (left) and Prof. Albert SO Man-kit (right) 
 

 


